
  

 

 

 

 

The Share Foundation selected as NS&I staff charity 

 

 

We’re delighted that staff at National Savings & Investments (NS&I) have selected The 

Share Foundation as their staff charity. 

Building savings and investments for young people is central to both NS&I and The Share 

Foundation, so we’re really pleased to be the charity selected for their voluntary fund-

raising endeavours. All funds raised will directly support young people in care taking our 

‘Stepladder of Achievement’ incentivised learning programme. 

Chair of Trustees Gavin Oldham said: “Families throughout the United Kingdom are 

aware of the excellent service provided by NS&I and, by selecting The Share Foundation 

as their staff charity, they are now reaching out to young people in less fortunate 

circumstances. It is a privilege for us to work with NS&I, and with their assistance we 

look forward to helping many more looked-after young people to be better prepared for 

the challenges of adult life.”   

 

Contact:  Gavin Oldham OBE -  07767-337696   

 

  Kathryn Caswell -  01296-310400 

 

Note re. NS&I 

 

NS&I (National Savings and Investments) has been looking after the nation’s savings for over 150 

years. They are one of the largest savings organisations in the UK, with over 25 million customers 

and more than £123 billion invested, and are backed by HM Treasury - so every penny invested is 

100% secure. While best known for Premium Bonds, they also offer a range of other savings and 

investments to suit different people’s needs.  

 

Website: www.nsandi.com  

https://www.nsandi.com/
https://sharefound.org/
https://sharefound.org/
https://sharefound.org/stepladder-of-achievement/
http://www.nsandi.com/

